Justin Knott
12897 17" ST SE
Legislative District # 24

Chairman Elkin and Members of the Senate Education Committee,

I am writing to you as a constituent, businessperson in rural Barnes county and father of 3
children in the Hope-Page school district. Please support Senate Bill 2328 to keep rural school
districts like Hope-Page viable. So we can keep hiring and aftracting talent to live in rural ND.,

Justin Knott







